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ROADS ACT 1993 TO 2015 – SECTION 75
TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF  
CHURCH ROAD, SWORDS, CO. DUBLIN
Fingal County Council has made a order temporarily closing 
a section of Church Road, Swords, Co. Dublin, to facilitate the 
laying of a water main on behalf of Irish Water. It is proposed 
that the road will be closed between the junction with 
Brackenstown Road and the junction with Bridge Street from 
25th July to 19th August 2022.
The road will be closed for 24 hours and the permitted work 
hours are between 08:00 and 20:00 Monday-Friday and 09:30 
and 14:00 on Saturdays. No works are permitted on Sundays  
and Bank Holidays.

Three submissions were made during the consultation process.

Alternative routes available for vehicular traffic are as follows:
•	 For access to Bridge Street and Rathbeale Road, take a left 

from Church Road onto Brackenstown Road, then right onto 
Brackenstown Avenue and back onto Rathbeale Road.

Local access for residents and businesses will be maintained at 
all times. Emergency Services access will also be made available 
in event of an emergency.

Fingal County Council regrets any inconvenience caused in 
relation to this matter.

Patricia Kennedy, Senior Staff Officer, 
Balbriggan, Rush-Lusk, Swords Operational Area.


